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Have you seen the Marvellous, Fluffy, Squishy, Itty Bitty?  We have looked all over the city 

for it.  This half term we have been reading about Eddie’s adventure as she looks for a 

present for her mum. Next, we wrote our own versions using inspiration from Alemagna’s 

exciting text. 

Maths 

Year 2 have 
been 

exploring 
place value 
and time. 

  

  

Year 1 are very proud to be 
consolidating place value for 
two digit numbers up to 50. 

History 

We have been learning about Robert Marsham and his 

role in studying the environment.  We used what we 

learned about the past to write a letter to someone to 

tell what we would like to happen for the future.   

 

 

In Music, Stars have been exploring different types of music – so far we have explored Blues, 

Baroque and Latin.  Which is your favourite? 

 

Please remember to wear PE kit on Wednesdays and Fridays.  Please make sure to have 
named wellies, coats and water bottles in school for outdoor learning/playtimes every day. 

 


